
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Tuesday 17th March 2020 
 

Updated Health Guidance 

  

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

You may have heard last night that the government guidance on health, particularly staying at home, has changed. 

We will continue to update you and follow the guidance as it is released. 
 

You can find the updated NHS guidance below: 
 

 
 
You can find more information by following the link here: https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/coronavirus-covid-19/ 
 

To reduce contact that can be avoided, we will be sending the children from Reception to Year 6 straight into 

class in the mornings (like they do when it is raining) from today. 
 

If you have an urgent message for the teacher, please send your child with a note or call/email the school offices 

on enquiries@bellevilleschool.org  - please avoid coming into the school building to pass on messages.  
 

We will bring the children out to the playgrounds for collection/dismissal at the end of the day as normal to 

ensure safe handover. 

We are extremely grateful to you for all your support and for working with us.  

 

Yours, 

 

Sarah Atherton   Mary-Lyne Latour 

Headteacher Juniors  Headteacher Infants 
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